MEMORANDUM



Fire Rescue Department

FROM: Fire Chief Doyle

DATE: June 27, 2021

SUBJECT: Restoration of Ambulance Service to Protection Island Residents

Statement from Nanaimo Fire Rescue: Restoration of Ambulance Service to Protection Island Residents

STATEMENT - Distributed June 27, 2021

I am pleased to announce that a Protection Island Resident that is properly licensed to operate an ambulance has stepped forward and offered to drive Nanaimo Fire Rescue's ambulance until our personnel have received their certification. Additionally, Nanaimo Fire Rescue has arranged to have Protection Island Firefighters training expedited to allow them to drive the ambulance. Please direct inquiries to Nanaimo Fire Headquarters 250-755-4559.

Respectfully,

Fire Chief Doyle